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Next week our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We try to keep ourselves and others safe 
 
Dear Form I Parents 
 
English 
This week in English, the children have been reading more chapters of  our class novel ‘The miraculous journey of  
Edward Tulane’. The children have written a post card from the view point of Abilene. They have also used 
powerful adjectives to describe how Edward was feeling. 
 
Maths 
In maths the children have been learning about multiplication and division, and have been looking at di f ferent 
times tables. They have applied their learning to solve word problems.  
 
Science 
The new topic in science this term is ‘rocks’. This week the children have sorted rocks into different groups 
according to their properties. 
 
Global Studies 
Our topic this half term is ‘Volcanoes’. This week the children made erupting volcanoes. Mrs Morley took plenty 
of photos and she has done a display outside Form I’s classroom. 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Mr F.Hussain  Mrs S.Hanson   Ms A.Morley 
 
If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, please email me on 
f.hussain@froebelian.co.uk   
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Weds 24  Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

 

mailto:f.hussain@froebelian.co.uk

